
HOLDEN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MEETING MINUTES 

July 20, 2020 

6:00PM  CULTURAL COUNCIL MEETING Senior Center/Zoom 

  

Present:  Anthony Renzoni, Tyler Gibbs, Robert Lavigne, Geri Herlihy,  

 

Not Present: Chiara Barnes, Stephanie King, Assistant Town Manager 

 

 

Others Present:   Peter Lukes, Town Manager 

   Liz Fotos, Town Recorder 

 

 

Sel. Renzoni called the meeting to order. He thanked the three residents for volunteering 

for the Cultural Council.   

 

The Board spoke to each applicant about their interest volunteering for the Cultural 

Council.   

 

Jess Milliken, Chairman of the Cultural Council was present on Zoom as well.  

 

Ms. Milliken stated that the Cultural Council was a branch of the Mass Cultural Council 

and they dispense funds for Holden arts organizations.  She stated that they were not 

bound by a maximum amount of members so all three could join.  She thanked the 

applicants for volunteering.  

 

Motion by Sel. Renzoni, seconded by Sel. Gibbs, it was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED TO 

APPOINT JEAN PAUL PAULYNICE, LORA ZOMMER, AND TRACY ACITO 

TO THE HOLDEN CULTURAL COUNCIL FOR A THREE YEAR TERM.  

 

 

 

APPRROVED: ______9/14/20______ 

 

 

 


